
From: Sullivan, Barry
Sent: 1/3/2011 6:51:28 PM
To: cab@cpuc.ca.gov (cab@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dasso, Kevin (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KXD4);

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Janowiak. John (irianowiak@iec.org); nur@cpuc.ca.gov (nur@cpuc.ca.gov);
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Keynote invitation to President Peevey for Grid ComForum West

Dear Ms. Brown,

I am glad we got the chance to speak today. I appreciate your guidance on inviting President 
Peevey to deliver a keynote address at Grid ComForum (GCF) West.

We would like to invite Mr. Peevey to speak at GCF West, hosted by Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company at PG&E Headquarters in San Francisco, on March 8-10, 2011. GCF West is part of 
the Grid ComForum Series of programs organized by the International Engineering 
Consortium to address critical issues surrounding the prudent deployment of Smart Grid 
technologies.

I have attached the invitation letter we will mail to President Peevey's office. We would be 
honored if he could deliver a 30-minute address on Wednesday, March 9, at 12:30 p.m. The 
letter also provides additional information on the event and the audience.

I have copied Nuria as you suggested, so she can add this to Mr. Peevey's calendar. We can 
adjust the time of the keynote session to accommodate his schedule if needed.

Thank you for your help in presenting this invitation to President Peevey. We look forward to 
his participation in the Grid ComForum program.

Best regards,

SB GT&S 0005390
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Barry J. Sullivan, Ph.D.

Director, Program Development

International Engineering Consortium
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bsullivan@iec.org
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